Trant Lindsay

From: Tonia Moro <tonia@toniamoro.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 1:30 PM
To: Reiley Beth

Subject: Opposition to HB 2509

Ms. Reiley and Senator Edwards,

Please note that | am opposed to HB 2509 and urge the committee members to vote against it. Itis time to protect
family farmers and local communities from corporate powers and products and this bill does not do that. It puts the
onus of GMO contamination on the local farming community and they are unable to mount those fights. Thus, this bill is
a defacto method to allow contamination. Please do not be persuaded that this bill provides some process or remedy
for those engaged in the debate over the GMO choice. It gives the playing field to the corporate interests and the state
should not be involved in promoting corporate products. Please reject this bill. Thank you.

Tonia L. Moro

Attorney at Law

19 S. Orange Street
Medford, Oregon 97501



